T

iR

COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

(FeAdls ) 71, Penchureh Street, E.C. 3.

14th October, 1924,

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 8th instant,
with reference to the Sulzer engines at present being fitted
on board the steamer "ATAGO MARU" (Messrs.Lithgows, Ltd.
93.8.80.762 ), and havs t0 acquaint you that in the
circumstances referred %o it is considered that no
additional fee should be charged and that 1/5th. of the
Special Survey fee charged at Winterthur will be credited
t0o Glasgow account.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
(Copy to Mr.Ascough's Dept. )

Assistant to the Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,

00LSO0S-006S11- OIO!



